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 You should have received a packet from Chevron that was mailed to 
your homes to give you a head start in reading the material.  Sharon Uslan 
will be here to give her presentation.  An engineer will also be here for 
questions.   

 There are many pros and cons to the Chevron proposal.  I would like us 
to ask all of our questions tonight and take some time to think about our 
financial situation as well as our buildings and grounds situation.  We can 
hear the presentation, ask questions, then have further discussion at our 
next meeting.   

 

 

 

 


